
Technology TEAM Successes This Week 
• Sent type C chargers to sites. 

• Selected classes for Virtual Aeries Conference next week. 

• Replaced old barcodes on 160 devices due to printing error on asset tags, all had same barcode 
with different number 

• Made corrections to student accounts. 

• Assisted staff with Parentlink notification system. 

• Assisted C&I by printing address labels for each student. 

• Worked on the M6 report for Secondary schools. 

• Created Gmail accounts for incoming students. 

• Updated student chromebooks. 

• Laptops/WIFI that are in for repair will be returning to sites on this week. 

• Assisted HR with the onboarding of our new HR Analyst.  

• Installed FMS on the HR laptops & desktops.  

• Processed parent requests for special ed file copies.  

• Worked on WIFI LTE devices, closed out tickets  

• Emailed meeting invites to IEP team for upcoming IEP meetings.  

• Prepared Assessment Plans, printed out and mailed them out. 

• Prepared meeting notices, printed out and mailed to parents.  

• Emailed Special ed group regarding updates on SEIS. 

• Created various requisitions for purchase orders. 

• Worked on step by step instructions on adding students to GoGuardian.  

• Added students for teachers to GoGuardian.  

• Contacted AES parents via phone regarding log in issues in Clever, the issues were resolved. 

• Created district login accounts for new employee's. 

• Met with EKC concerning RSMS cameras. 

• Attended District Leadership Meeting meeting. 

• Met with Vendor for Human Resources added fax line. 

• Met with Vendor concerning added security to the Main District Office door. 

• Met with Vendor concerning adding cameras to various locations at certain Campuses. 

• Attended District Construction meeting for AES New classrooms and modernization. 

• Corrected various computer/printer/network issues at AHS SCOR Office. 

• Temperature Check / ID Printer machines completed. Except 1, we are awaiting the screen to 
arrive. 

• Progress has been made at KCES with the LTE, additional frequencies added, as well as more 
equipment, final stage will happen Friday 3/5/2021 at 5pm, and monitored over the weekend. 

 
CONTINUING TEAM OBJECTIVES 

• Continue to prepare for the eventual return of students 

• Will continue to monitor our Massive MiMo connection to home to make sure ALL students are 
connected. 

• Still Planning for the next E-Rate Projects: Switch/Cabling project through SPURR. 

• Device Enrollment with Apple School Manager.. 

ISSUES 

• KCES continues to have LTE connection issues. (However, ETA for completion is the end of this 
week) 

• Found that 1 of the Temperature Scanners was missing it’s detection unit. 

 


